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3rd July 2020  

 

Dear Year 11 parents and carers 

SAVE THE DATES 

I am writing this letter on what would have been your child’s year 11 Prom. I am delighted to say that we have 
now managed to re-arrange some of the events which your child would normally have had at the end of year 11. 

Presentation for the class of 2019/2020 

It is with great pleasure that we would like to invite you and your child to the very first year 11 DISC Presentation 
on Friday 20th November 2020. 

This will be a wonderful opportunity for your child to meet up again with their friends, teachers, and the staff at 
Nova Hreod, who will also be in attendance. During the afternoon, your child’s GCSE certificates, and a range of 
other new and exciting awards will be given out for the first time this year. 

We will send you further details about this after the summer. 

Winter Ball 

We are pleased to have successfully booked a new venue for what we are now calling the Winter Ball. This will be 
a replacement for Prom which was so sadly cancelled. The booking has been made at Alexandra House in 
Wroughton on Friday 27th November, 6.30pm arrival for a 7pm start. For us to be able to confirm this booking 
with the hotel please indicate if your child is interested by emailing me at s.thomas@novahreodacademy.org.uk. 
As soon as we have further details, we will write to you again to confirm all the arrangements. 

I hope you and your families are safe and keeping well. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S Thomas 
Assistant Principal Student Development 
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